






LOMPOC
November 1, 2022

To: City Manager
City Attorney
Police Chief

Finance Director

Community Development Director

From: City Clerk

RE: Application for Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity

Attached, you will find an application from 805 Transportation, LLC to become a taxi service inside
the City of Lompoc.

Per the LMC Chapter 5.36 - your office is required to review and provide a report on the attached
application for Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity. Please provide your report to
the City Clerk's Office no later than November 22, 2022.

Feel free to contact this office with any questions regarding this matter.

Best regards,

Stacey Haddon
City Clerk
City of Lompoc

100 Civic Center Plaza, Lompoc, CA 93436

PHONE: 805-875-8241 FAX: 805-875-8740



LOMPOC
December 2, 2022

To: City Clerk

From: Management ServicesDirector/Finance Director/City Treasurer

RE: Finance Offlce Report on Application for Certificate of Public Convenience
and Necessity - 805 Transportation, LLC

t have reviewed the Application for Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity submitted by805
Transportation, LLC to become a taxi service inside the City of Lompoc. The aforementioned
company's Profit &Loss Statementfor the period ofJanuary 1, 2022 - June30, 2022 appearsto be in
orderandsupports the applicant's statement offinancial status.As Finance Director, Ido not have any
objectionswith this application moving forward to a public hearing.

Sincerely,

Christie Donnelly

Management ServicesDirector/Finance Director/City Treasurer
City of Lompoc

TOO CIVIC CENTER PLAZA. LOMPOC. CA 93436
PHONE: 805-736-1261 FAX: 805-736-5347



LOMPOC

Memorandum

Date: November 18, 2022

TO: Stacey Haddon, City Clerk

FROM: Christie Alarcon, Community Development Director

SUBJECT: Application for Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity - 805
Transportation, LLC

Upon review of 805 Transportation, LLC's application for Certificate of Public
Convenience and Necessity (Taxicabs), there are no concerns identified that would
prevent the applicant from moving fonward to a hearing.

Respectfully submitted,

hristie Alarcon, Community Development Director



LOMPOC
November 18, 2022

To: City Clerk

From: City Manager

RE: Application for Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity

i have read and reviewed the application from 805 Transportation, LLC to be come a taxi service
inside the Cityof Lompoc. I recommend this application move forward to the public hearing.

Best regards,

Dean Albro, City Manager
City of Lompoc

100 Civic Center Plaza, Lompoc, CA 93436

PHONE: 805-875-8241 FAX: 805-875-8740



po'c
November 15, 2022

To; City Clerk

From: City Attorney

Re: Application for Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity

Dear City Clerk:

I have reviewed the application for certificate of public convenience and necessity dated
October 24, 2022, for 805 Transportation, LLC, and find no legal issues.

Signed,

Jeff Malawy
City Attorney

100 CIVIC CENTER PLAZA, LOMPOC, CA 93436
PHONE; 805-736-1261 FAX: 805-736-5347




